
 

 

NEWSLETTER – WINTER 2019 

Winter in the Granite Belt is a special time of year when we get to enjoy crisp sunny days, frosty nights, 

wood fires and a glass of Granite Belt Shiraz!  We have had our busiest “Brass Monkey” season yet at 

Twisted Gum Wines this winter.  The cottage has been full of smiling guests, the cellar door has been 

crowded with enthusiastic wine lovers and local roads have been full of happy tourists exploring the 

wineries, eateries and beautiful national parks of Granite Belt Wine Country. 

This year we decided to host a special winter event to celebrate all that is great about Granite Belt Shiraz! 

Our first ever Vintage Shiraz Dinner was a big success, with guests enjoying a unique guided tasting of six 

different vintages of our signature Single Vineyard Dry Grown Granite Belt Shiraz, along with a sumptuous 

three-course dinner presented by acclaimed local Chef Jason Costanzo.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Toowoomba Carnival of the Flowers 2019 

Do not forget the Heritage Bank Festival of Food & Wine at the Toowoomba Carnival of the Flowers is on 

again this year (20-22 Sept 2019).  It is always an excellent event, involving dozens of local wineries and 

foodies and some amazing music – this year including Electrik Lemonade, Sloan Peterson, Dragon and 

much more.  Michelle and Lauren will be at our Twisted Gum Wine stand in the park again this year, so be 

sure to drop in and say hi before grabbing a meal and a glass of wine and enjoying the fabulous 

entertainment.  For more info see: 

https://www.tcof.com.au/heritage-bank-festival-of-food-wine/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Under the Stars 2019 

And speaking of great food, if you have not yet had a chance to enjoy the outstanding skills of Chef Jason 

Costanzo, there are still a few tickets remaining at our exciting Dinner Under the Stars event later this year 

in November.  A five-course degustation menu carefully matched to five of our hand-crafted single 

vineyard dry grown wines.  A wine and food degustation event not to be missed!  For further information 

and a link to the online booking page please see our events webpage:    

https://twistedgum.com.au/news-and-events/events/  

Cheers! 

Tim and Michelle Coelli 

Twisted Gum Vineyard 

2253 Eukey Rd, Ballandean QLD 4382 

Ph: 07 46841282  

Email: info@twistedgum.com.au www.twistedgum.com.au 
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